
EV135.2     Tracking #195-23     Draft #1      Active

Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2024 1/31/2024

Rule Change Intent

The proposed change is to confirm that it is permissible to alter the direction of the markers on the warm-up fences. However, in an effort to ensure this is 
done in the safest manner possible additional language is proposed. The direction must be consistent for all warm-up fences for the Preliminary level and 
below. It is felt that due to more the experienced level of athletes at the Intermediate and above, that the direction may be altered for individual jumps. It is 
important to be able to change the direction in order to provide the best warm-up possible – e.g., based on lighting, crowd placement, etc.

Proponent Details Contact Information

Eventing Amber Braun

abraun@usef.org
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